1/31/25

IMPORTANT DATES & UPCOMING EVENTS

BILL ROBERTS K-8
Bobcat Bulletin: The Weekly Roar!

2/1 Theater Performance @ 2:00 PM & 5:30 PM
2/4 Dine & Donate: Chick-Fil-A (4:30pm-7:30pm)
2/5 Bike Bus Walk to School @ 8:25am

2/6 MS PAC Meeting @ 9:15am

2/7 Celebration 100 Days in School (Kinder)
2/7 First Full Friday (3:50 PM) / Coffee for Staff

2/7 Deadline to register for boys/girls basketball
2/10 Deadline to order candy grams online
2/11 CSC Meeting

2/12 Elementary School Tour @ 9:30am

2/12 PTA Meeting

2/14 and 2/17 No School

LINKS!
Bobcat Bulletin: The Weekly Roar! (archives)
PTA DEI Committee Parent Resource Bank

ANNOUNCEMENTS

An Important Message from our PTA DEI Committee In the wake of many challenging
news items, there is much uncertainty in our school, community, and world. This uncertainty can
be overwhelming and isolating. The Bill Roberts Parent Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion
Committee is a safe place that welcomes all families, faculty, staff, and students. The parent-led
committee is dedicated to building and cultivating a culturally sensitive, inclusive, and equitable
environment for ALL students and families at Bill Roberts. The committee is open to all Bill
Roberts families as a support and accountability partner with the BR administration in the spirit
of upholding the values of equity at Bill Roberts. If you or your child are struggling, we invite
families to reach out to the parent DEI committee (BRDEICOMMITTEE@GMAIL.com) for
additional support.

Parent Discussion Group Hosted by the PTA Safety Committee You're invited to a
conversation with fellow Bill Roberts families about technology safety on Wednesday, February
26th from 6 to 7:30 pm at the school. We will hear from Nicole Siegel Levine, who is an
ambassador for Ok to Delay and a BR parent who will be sharing information about the
organization and ways parents can stay informed about cell phone/social media safety. The
presentation will be followed by breakout groups for discussion.

This event is organized by the Bill Roberts Safety Committee. Learn more and RSVP here.
Prior to our session, please review some of the resources listed in the RSVP link. There are

many options for learning about this topic prior; do what you have time for! If you have
questions, please contact Julia Bissell at juliabissell@gmail.com.


https://docs.google.com/document/d/12eH8AqT905MhfCSKHTj0L0R1Kv98Npd1eznpVoVwy1s/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vKCzpKyHKqPATd7PhMxpQfTJ8murHZYb/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=116747143380261384632&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://dpsk12.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e0387017acc44ff1aafbc17e4&id=d5b173fc6f&e=ba1cf340d9__;!!I5wY4Ip2iQ-G!8zj6d7pxbcS5_AWn26TLwqS_a2IbbbiEKisDIrMZnHr3FY5RcGLJ4GfEoO71FuYe3_rxfOCrhISl2RC0_DoPN7DzZe2WMb6gBDQq7K-4-fHWrnY$
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Reminder We Support Our Immigrant Families Bill Roberts and Denver Public Schools
are committed to providing equitable and inclusive environments where all of our students feel
safe as well as socially and emotionally supported. With the potential change of federal policies,
students, families, and staff who are undocumented are experiencing unease and uncertainty
regarding potential mass deportation. Please see this message from our DPS Superintendent
for more information.

Reminder Emergency Contacts In order to ensure that all of our students have a support
person available in case of an emergency, we are requesting that you add at least three
emergency contacts (other than the parent/guardian) to your child’s profile in the Infinite
Campus (IC) system. This will help us ensure that there are always additional individuals who
can be reached if necessary. Please see step by step instructions below.

Reminder Mental Health Awareness On last week’s First Fridays with Mr. Sanders, our
Mental Health Team discussed various topics including information about curriculum that is used
for 5th and 6th Grade Mental Health Awareness lessons. HERE is a one pager where you can
find more information about SOS (6th) and HERE is a scope and sequence of lessons provided
through Riding the Waves (5th). Please reach out to a member of our Mental Health Team with
any questions!


https://denverpsco.edurooms.com/engage/dr-alex-marrero-superintendent/newsletters/supports-for-our-immigrant-community-external
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TvJusgH5sRg0JDWPde3VRZNmjsqUMR7E/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rRWPgzoWHbl53ilsruSH7rV6O4k8-CgtWoTJ1rAl4s8/edit?usp=sharing

